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Marty Brown <brookdiego@gmail.com>
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To:PL_Diablo <PL_Diablo@co.slo.ca.us>

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

If decommissioning Diablo Canyon takes place as agreed upon in 2018, it will take fourteen years
to dismantle, demolish, decontaminate and restore the plant property. My children and grandchildren
will be paying for this; and if this extension goes through, that will raise the costs and risks exponentially.

The stranded waste is a radiological hazard that will our legacy for centuries. Why has the NRC

not required the same level of protection from residual radiation as required in four other reactor states.

We must demand that higher standard. According to PG&E that remediation could be done without adding to the
cost.

The value of health of our environment is priceless.
STOP THE EXTENSION AND CONTINUE WITH THE DECOMMISSIONING THAT PG&E HAS BEGUN.

Respectfully,
Marty Brown

5385 Palma Avenue
Atascadero
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